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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

Fixed anchors are essential pieces of safety equipment for climbers, and prohibiting them amounts to an

unprecedented and heavy handed restriction on climbing. It is unreasonable for federal agencies to institute

these new restrictions on climbing, and doing so would threaten America's rich climbing history and lead to safety

issues.

 

Please reject the ban on fixed anchors in our wilderness--climbers' safety, climbing history, and the enjoyment of

OUR public lands hang in the balance.

 

Thank you,

Jay Knower


